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No 194                           October 31, 2014 
                                                                             Apostles of 70 Stachys, Amplias and Urban 

 
Dear Fathers, Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 
Soon we will celebrate an historic event in the life of our Archdiocese: The 

Enthronement of Bishop Irénée as Bishop of Ottawa and the Archdiocese of Canada. 
 
·         Location: Annunciation/St. Nicholas Orthodox Cathedral in Ottawa, Ontario 
·         Date: November 29, 2014 
·         Timing: The Enthronement ceremony will begin with a Primatial Divine   
           Liturgy at 10:00 a.m., followed by a celebratory banquet beginning at about  
           1:30 p.m. 
·         Specific details regarding the banquet (location, ticket price, reservations) will  
           soon be finalized and posted here shortly.   
·         RSVP: If you plan to attend, please RSVP by November 15 with an email to  
          secretary@archdiocese.ca  

 
 
Yours in Christ 

 

         
 

Priest Nazari Polataiko 
            Secretary of the Archdiocese of Canada,  
            The Orthodox Church in America 


